
 

 

 

 

Aug. 28th 2018 

All Directors/ Deans of the Institutes/ Faculties 
Heads/ Coordinators of Departments/ Centres/ Schools 
and All the Faculty Members 
Banaras Hindu University, Varanasi-221005. 
 
Subject: New Proposals for GIAN will be accepted from 1st Sep. 2019 - reg. 
 
 

Dear Madam/ Sir, 

I would like to bring to your kind notice that the Global Initiative of Academic 

Networks (GIAN) scheme is now opening for submissions of new proposals. This is a 

scheme by Ministry of Human Resources & development that provides support to 

Indian institutions for inviting foreign faculty from well-known international institutions 

to conduct courses/ deliver series of lectures in different areas. The details of the 

scheme are available at: http://www.gian.iitkgp.ac.in/   

All faculty members of the University who are interested in hosting a foreign 

faculty member for a short-term course are hereby requested to please submit a 

proposal for the same between 1st Sep. 2019 to 15th Oct. 2019. Details for submitting 

proposal are available at  http://www.gian.iitkgp.ac.in/cgenmenu/submproposal  The 

new template for proposal submission will be available in first week of Sep. 2019. This 

may kindly be taken as an advance notice.  

Thanking you. 

      Yours sincerely   

        

(Prof. Vivek Kumar Singh) 
Local Coordinator, GIAN @ BHU 
Computer Centre, BHU. 
Email: vivek@bhu.ac.in   
Mobile: +91-9415338037 

 
Copy to: 1. The Registrar, BHU. 
      2. The Finance Officer, BHU. 
                3. Secretary to the Vice Chancellor, BHU.  
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